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April 15, 2015 

 
To:  Maxwell Technologies’ Valued Customers 
 
Subject:  BMOD0500 P016 Shipping Container Change 
 
 
This notice is to inform you of a shipping container change to our BMOD0500 P016 
product.  This change has no effect to the module’s form, fit or function.  Additionally, 
there is no change to the minimum order quantity (MOQ). 
 
The BMOD0500 P016 product has previously been packaged in a shipping container 
with the following dimensions: 
 
L x W x H:  720 x 430 x 380 mm 
 
A smaller, shipping container will begin being used in Q2, 2015, that will have the 
following dimensions: 
 
L x W x H:  580 x 350 x 325 mm 
 
This change will allow more cartons to be shipped per pallet, thereby reducing the 
overall product carbon footprint, yielding a more “green friendly” method of shipment.  
If you have any questions about this change, please contact your local Sales 
representative to discuss further. 
 

Best Regards, 

 

Jeffrey Venegas 

Senior Product Manager, Modules & Subsystems 


